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77 Hudson Road 
 

 

 
 

The Sudbury Fire Department will host its annual Open House on Saturday, 
October 13th from 11:00AM to 2:00PM. The event will be held at Sudbury Fire 

Headquarters located at 77 Hudson Road in Sudbury. The Open House gives 
families the opportunity to meet our Fire personnel and learn about Sudbury’s 

Public Safety services. 
 

This Open House commemorates National Fire Prevention Month. Numerous fire 
and rescue vehicles will be on display, including Sudbury’s brand new Ladder 1.  

Various demonstrations and activities will take place. Papa Gino's will provide free 
coloring sheets and pizza. 


